
From: Bryan Kost <kostbr@scdhhs.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/10/2012 5:41:04 PM
Subject: Re: Senator Bright's constiurent issue

Will do

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 5:39:21 PM 
To: Bryan Kost
Subject: Senator Bright's constiurent issue

Senator Bright's constituent issue with Medicaid - Mike Mobley 8643166325 cell / 864-587-6648 home. 
Please follow up.
Thanks for your help.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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